
 
 

 
Safety Alert -Robbery near Mesa College Campus 

 
Safety Alert –High Temperatures and Fire Conditions  

 
 

Please be on alert 05/13/2014, 
 
 A message to all staff, students and faculty:  Today’s temperatures are expected to range between 90 and 
100 degrees throughout the day.  Please take extra precautions if you work or spend time outside, when 
possible reschedule strenuous activities to early morning or evening.   Wear light weight and loose fitting 
clothing and be sure to drink plenty of water.   
 
Additionally there are high wind warnings throughout the county; the winds will make driving difficult 
especially for motorist with high profile vehicles.  Watch for broken tree limbs and other debris on 
roadways.   
 
These conditions require us to be alert to fire safety measures please remember that all of our campuses 
are smoke free, and be sure to thoroughly extinguish any lit cigarettes.  
 
The San Diego Community College District Police Department’s mission is to maintain peace and order 
and a safe learning environment throughout our District. There are Emergency Call-Boxes in many 
classrooms, elevators and parking lots that provide a direct link to the San Diego Community College 
District Police Department.  
 
If you have any concerns or need assistance please contact the on duty dispatcher by calling College 
Police at (619) 388-6405.   
 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Ray Aguirre 
Chief of Police 
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